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In order to meet various customers‘ requests we have improved the range
of our fittings series “GOLD”. 
Every single fitting is now available with two different clamp sizes to match
better the suction pipe. 
Please consult the attached chart before ordering because new ones have
replaced some old part numbers and, moreover, you might find out also new
assemblies meeting your needs better. 
 

 

New coding of “GOLD” fittings 


